LADS SEPTEMBER 2017 Newsletter



President: Ellen Carrithers

Vice President: Becky Scarboro

Secretary: Linda Luck

Treasurer: Andrea King

Website: Michael Stephens

Sat. Sept. 16 2017 Meeting

We are going to have a nice lunch with our speaker Lucas Holman this month for our meeting. Time is 12 noon at the Trinity Presbyterian Church. 10200 Shelbyville Rd. 40223. You will not want to miss this meeting.

THE PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Hello everyone,

Well today I'm sitting down to visit with everyone while we get some lovely rain. I'm happy for it. I know I need it. I'm sorry that we are getting it due to the terrible damage in Texas. My prayers go out to them. Hope everyone stays dry and safe.

We are going to have a nice lunch with our speaker Lucas Holman this month for our meeting. He is a very busy young man. Did I mention very interesting when it comes to gardening. I know everyone will enjoy his presentation. He is also bringing plants! As I mentioned we will have lunch so it will be 12 noon on Saturday September the 16th at Trinity Presbyterian Church. Don't forget to let Becky know if you are coming so we can plan for the right amount of chicken and if you know what you are bringing.

We need to plan for our fall clean up in the garden. We talked about adding some plants when we clean up. Check your calendars for a good date. Perhaps the last Saturday in September or second Saturday in October. We will set a date at the meeting and talk about adding some plants.

Ellen

Louisville Area Daylily Society August 17, 2017

The August meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily Society was held August 17, 2017 at the home of Karen Sidebottom 131 Indian Ridge Ct. in Taylorsville, Kentucky. In spite of the pending thunderstorm, we began the evening by enjoying social time and a variety of pot luck dinner items prepared by our members, accompanying the barbecued pork provided by Karen.

President Carrithers called the meeting to order at 7:40 pm. She welcomed all of the members to the meeting, as well as Lee Agee, a guest of Marie Seaman.

The Minutes were included in the Newsletter. Karen Sidebottom moved that they be accepted and Becky Scarborough seconded the motion, so they were approved as presented.

The Treasurer's Report was distributed by email. Treasurer Andrea King reported that we had \$885 in sales at the Wallitsch's sale. She said that all of the Clubs involved in the sale had been pleased with it and the Wallitsch Nursery has already invited us back for next year. She also mentioned that the time listed for the sale was in the Courier-Journal's Happenings section was incorrect. She has notified the Courier-Journal and they were apologetic. Our ad in the Classifieds was correct. Linda Luck moved that the Report be accepted and Sally Fensterer seconded the motion. The Report was approved as presented.

President Carrithers announced that all AHS members are invited to vote in the daylily Popularity Poll for 2017. Ballots were available at the meeting and members are also invited to vote on-line. The deadline for voting is September 1st. We will investigate what determines which daylilies are on the ballot, although others can be written in.

Our September meeting will be held on Saturday September 16th at 12:00 noon at Trinity Presbyterian Church on Shelbyville Road. Our speaker will be Lucas Holman and the date/day change is being made to accommodate his schedule. The Club will provide fried chicken and members are asked to bring side dishes.

Lucas will also be bringing plants to sell. An email will be sent out to determine how many will be coming so we will be able to purchase an appropriate amount of chicken.

Marie Seaman announced that the annual Peony Society meeting will be held on the third Thursday of September, September 21st, at 5:30 at the Lyndon City Hall in Lyndon. It is pot luck.

Cleo Philon thanked members for the condolences he received regarding the recent passing of his sister.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. and we held the annual HRP Auction. A special thank you goes to Phil Raisle who served as an excellent auctioneer for the event!

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Luck, Secretary

HOSPITALITY:

For the month of September LADS will supply chicken and we will let Becky know what dish we are bringing.



This plant was purchased on our Cincinnati trip. It has 4x's its original size, has variegated curly foliage and is a perennial that has bloomed all summer. Hope to divide and use as edging. Sorry forgot name must go back to Cincy.

Daylily Masked Marauder by Ted Petit 2010





2017 Calendar

Sat Sept. 16th: LADS monthly meeting Lunch with speaker Lucas Holman.

October 19th: Rich Rosen is speaker and will also have a slideshow.



Midwest Peony Society

Contact: Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com

Phone number: 502-876-9300

<<<<<

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Tuesday of March, April, May, September, October and November. In addition there are Hostas events scheduled throughout the year. Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs south off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY.

Contact Phil Raisle: 502-491-9975 or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com

>>>>>

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville)

Meeting location: Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale Church of the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna. About 0.1 miles before Outer Loop.

Contact: Michael Stephens, e-mail <u>uofkfan@hotmail.com</u>

<<<<<

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS) is Jackie Glasscock.

E-mail: mjglasscock5@gmail.com

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS): David Cupps,

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.



Membership form with treasurer's correct address Application for Membership Louisville Area Daylily Society LADS.PlantFans.com

Name	Date//
HomePhone	Cell
Address	StateZip
Email Address Yes/No	AHS Member
Annual Dues: Individual\$10.00 Dual (Youth. (under 18)\$7.50	same household) \$15.00

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily Society or LADS. Mail payment to: Andrea King 9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, KY 40014